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  Emergency Radiology Borut Marincek,Robert F.
Dondelinger,2007-03-06 This book offers a
comprehensive review on the last development in
the management and the treatment of acute and
life-threatening conditions. Written by leading
experts in the field, this book will help the
clinician to understand the clinical problems and
to select the methodological and technical options
that will ensure prompt and effective response and
correct interpretation of the clinical findings.
This book is richly illustrated and will serve as
unique source of information for radiologists and
other specialists including neuroradiologists,
surgeons, cardiologists, angiologists and
gastroenteologists.
  Emergency Radiology Ajay Singh,2013-05-13 In the
emergency and trauma setting, accurate and
consistent interpretation of imaging studies are
critical to the care of acutely ill and injured
patients. Emergency Radiology: Imaging of Acute
Pathologies is a comprehensive review of
radiological diagnoses commonly encountered in the
emergency room by radiologists, residents, and
fellows. The book is organized by anatomical
sections that present the primary ER imaging areas
of the acute abdomen, pelvis, thorax, neck, head,
brain and spine, and osseous structures. For each
section, the common diagnoses are concisely
described and are accompanied by relevant clinical
facts and key teaching points that emphasize the
importance of radiological interpretation in
clinical patient management. The role of
modalities such as plain radiography, CT,
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ultrasound, MR, and nuclear medicine imaging in
managing emergency conditions is highlighted.
  Harris & Harris' The Radiology of Emergency
Medicine Thomas L. Pope, Jr.,John H. Harris,
Jr.,2013-10-07 A comprehensive reference for
emergency radiology and an unsurpassed source of
practical information about imaging of the acutely
ill and injured patients. While the focus remains
on conventional, plain-film radiography--still the
most commonly performed examinations in emergency
and trauma settings--substantial coverage is given
to MRI, CT (including for blunt abdominal &
thoracic trauma), CT angiography (for lower &
upper extremities and esp. for gunshot wounds) in
the emergency dept., and ultrasound. This fifth
edition--despite that it's been more than ten
years since the fourth--remains the gold standard
of texts on emergency radiology, with appeal both
to radiologists and emergency medicine
specialists.
  Emergency Radiology Jorge A. Soto,Brian C.
Lucey,2009-01-01 Get the essential tools you need
to make an accurate diagnosis in the emergency
department! Part of the popular Requisites series,
Emergency Radiology: The Requisites delivers the
conceptual, factual, and interpretive information
you need for effective clinical practice in
emergency radiology, as well certification and
recertification review. Master core knowledge the
easy and affordable way with clear, concise text
enhanced by at-a-glance illustrations, boxes, and
tables - all revised and enhanced with digital
content to bring you up to date with today's state
of the art knowledge. Presents emergent findings
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and differential diagnosis tables so that
important content is identified clearly within the
text. Divides the contents of the book into two
sections - trauma and non-trauma - to mirror the
way you practice. Organizes the material in
structured, consistent chapter layouts for
efficient and effective review. Provides clinical
material on radiology procedures that define your
role in managing a patient with an emergent
condition. Expert Consult eBook version included
with purchase. This enhanced eBook experience
allows you to search all of the text, figures,
images, and references from the book on a variety
of devices. Prepare for written exams or clinical
practice with critical information on CTA in the
ED on coronary, aorta, brain, and visceral
arteries, plus new protocols for trauma and non-
traumatic injuries. Stay up to date on what's new
in the field with thoroughly revised content and
new, high-quality images obtained with today's
best technology. Get optimal results from today's
most often-used approaches, including the increase
in routine use of panscan for trauma patients.
Gain a practical, visual understanding of
emergency radiology thanks to more than 900 multi-
modality images and easy access to the eBook
version. Study and review in the most efficient
way, with structured, consistent chapter layouts
for time-saving and effective exam preparation.
  Emergency Radiology: Case Studies David
Schwartz,2007-11-26 Effectively and confidently
interpret even the most challenging radiographic
study A Doody's Core Title! ...should be a part of
every emergency medicine resident's personal
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library. In addition to residents, I would highly
recommend this book to medical students, midlevel
providers and any other physician who is
interested in improving their ability to interpret
radiographic studies necessary to diagnose common
emergency medicine patient complaints.--Annals of
Emergency Medicine 4 STAR DOODY'S REVIEW! The
purpose is to help improve the reader's skills in
ordering and interpreting radiographs. The focus
is on conventional radiographs, as well as
noncontrast head CT. For emergency physicians this
is a vital skill, which can greatly aid in making
difficult diagnoses. The book is well written and
thorough in addressing how to read radiographs, as
well as covering easy to miss findings. The
numerous pictures and radiographs are invaluable
in demonstrating the author's teaching points and
in engaging the reader in the clinical
cases....This well written book will be extremely
useful for practicing emergency physicians. The
clinical cases are interesting and help challenge
the reader to improve their skills at evaluating
radiographs more thoroughly.--Doody's Review
Service Emergency Radiology: Case Studies is a
one-of-a-kind text specifically designed to help
you fine-tune your emergency radiographic
interpretation and problem-solving skills.
Illustrated with hundreds of high-resolution
images, this reference covers the full range of
clinical problems in which radiographic studies
play a key role. Dr. David Schwartz, a leading
educator, takes you step-by-step through the
radiographic analysis of medical, surgical, and
traumatic disorders, giving you an unparalleled
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review of the use and interpretation of
radiographic studies in emergency diagnosis.
Features 55 cases studies that highlight
challenging areas in emergency diagnosis,
including imaging studies with subtle, equivocal,
or potentially misleading findings Detailed
coverage of the broad spectrum of disorders for
which radiographs are utilized in emergency
practice Coverage of chest and abdominal
radiology, the extremities, cervical spine and
facial radiology, and head CT Cohesive template
for each chapter, beginning with a case
presentation, followed by a comprehensive
discussion of the disorder under consideration
Sections begin with an overview of the pertinent
radiographic technique, anatomy, and method of
radiographic interpretation Diagnosis-accelerating
radiographs, ultrasound images, CT scans, and MR
images Invaluable “pearls and pitfalls” of
radiographic interpretation
  Emergency Radiology: The Requisites E-Book Jorge
A Soto,Brian C Lucey,2016-02-13 Get the essential
tools you need to make an accurate diagnosis in
the emergency department! Part of the popular
Requisites series, Emergency Radiology: The
Requisites delivers the conceptual, factual, and
interpretive information you need for effective
clinical practice in emergency radiology, as well
certification and recertification review. Master
core knowledge the easy and affordable way with
clear, concise text enhanced by at-a-glance
illustrations, boxes, and tables – all revised and
enhanced with digital content to bring you up to
date with today’s state of the art knowledge.
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Presents emergent findings and differential
diagnosis tables so that important content is
identified clearly within the text. Divides the
contents of the book into two sections — trauma
and non-trauma — to mirror the way you practice.
Organizes the material in structured, consistent
chapter layouts for efficient and effective
review. Provides clinical material on radiology
procedures that define your role in managing a
patient with an emergent condition. Prepare for
written exams or clinical practice with critical
information on CTA in the ED on coronary, aorta,
brain, and visceral arteries, plus new protocols
for trauma and non-traumatic injuries. Stay up to
date on what’s new in the field with thoroughly
revised content and new, high-quality images
obtained with today’s best technology. Get optimal
results from today’s most often-used approaches,
including the increase in routine use of panscan
for trauma patients. Gain a practical, visual
understanding of emergency radiology thanks to
more than 900 multi-modality images. Study and
review in the most efficient way, with structured,
consistent chapter layouts for time-saving and
effective exam preparation.
  Emergency Neuroradiology Yang Tang,Sugoto
Mukherjee,Max Wintermark,2015-08-06 A concise,
thorough work for learning and reference in
emergency neuroradiology, comprising over 150
cases and nearly 800 high-quality images.
  Problem Solving in Emergency Radiology E-Book
Stuart E. Mirvis,Jorge A Soto,Kathirkamanathan
Shanmuganathan,Joseph Yu,Wayne S Kubal,2014-08-19
Optimize diagnostic accuracy in the emergency
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department with Problem Solving in Radiology:
Emergency Radiology, a new addition to the popular
Problem Solving in Radiology series. Published in
association with the American Society of Emergency
Radiology, the medical reference book is designed
to help experienced radiologists, residents, or
emergency medicine practitioners accurately
address problematic conditions and reach the most
accurate diagnosis. Consult this title on your
favorite e-reader, conduct rapid searches, and
adjust font sizes for optimal readability. Access
problem-oriented content that helps you quickly
and accurately diagnose patients. Focus on the
core knowledge needed for successful results with
templated, concise chapters containing both
traditional and unusual presentations of
pathology. Each chapter will include: Typical
Presentation; Variants; Mimickers (what looks like
this pathology, but isn’t); and Pitfalls (how a
diagnosis can be missed and how to avoid it). Stay
up to date on today's hot topics in radiology,
including radiation concerns when using total body
CT for trauma assessment; trauma in the pregnant
patient; imaging pediatric craniocerebral trauma;
and penetrating trauma to the torso and chest.
  Accident and Emergency Radiology: A Survival
Guide E-Book Nigel Raby,Laurence Berman,Simon
Morley,Gerald de Lacey,2014-04-23 Since it was
first published, Accident and Emergency Radiology:
A Survival Guide has become the classic reference
and an indispensable aid to all those who work in
the Emergency Department. The core and substantial
value lies in the step-by-step analytical
approaches which help you to answer this question:
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These images look normal to me, but . . . how can
I be sure that I am not missing a subtle but
important abnormality? Consult this title on your
favorite e-reader, conduct rapid searches, and
adjust font sizes for optimal readability. Ensure
accuracy in reading and interpretation of any
given image. Common sources of error and
diagnostic difficulty are highlighted. Prevent
mistakes. Pitfalls and associated abnormalities
are emphasized throughout. Avoid misdiagnoses.
Normal anatomy is outlined alongside schemes for
detecting variants of the norm. Each chapter
concludes with a summary of key points. Will
provide a useful overview of the most important
features in diagnosis and interpretation. Easily
grasp difficult anatomical concepts. Radiographs
accompanied by clear, explanatory line-drawings.
Spend less time searching with an improved layout
and design with succinct, easy-to-follow text. A
templated chapter approach helps you access key
information quickly. Each chapter includes key
points summary, basic radiographs, normal anatomy,
guidance on analyzing the radiographs, common
injuries, rare but important injuries, pitfalls,
regularly overlooked injuries, examples, and
references. Grasp the nuances of key diagnostic
details. Updated and expanded information, new
radiographs, and new explanatory line drawings
reinforce the book’s aim of providing clear,
practical advice in diagnosis. Avoid pitfalls in
the detection of abnormalities that are most
commonly overlooked or misinterpreted.
  Problem Solving in Emergency Radiology Stuart E.
Mirvis,Wayne Scott Kubal,Kathirkamanthan



10

Shanmuganathan,Jorge A. Soto,Joseph Yu,2015
Optimize diagnostic accuracy in the emergency
department with Problem Solving in Radiology:
Emergency Radiology, a new addition to the popular
Problem Solving in Radiology series. Published in
association with the American Society of Emergency
Radiology, the medical reference book is designed
to help experienced radiologists, residents, or
emergency medicine practitioners accurately
address problematic conditions and reach the most
accurate diagnosis. This book will have broad
appeal to many audiences. It will prove an
invaluable resource to any practicing radiologist
providing coverage of emergency department
imaging, regardless of whether or not the
radiologist self-identifies as an emergency
radiologist.Foreword by: Stephen Ledbetter, Chief
of Radiology Brigham and Women's Faulkner
Hospital, May 2015 Access problem-oriented content
that helps you quickly and accurately diagnose
patients. Focus on the core knowledge needed for
successful results with templated, concise
chapters containing both traditional and unusual
presentations of pathology. Each chapter will
include: Typical Presentation; Variants; Mimickers
(what looks like this pathology, but isn't); and
Pitfalls (how a diagnosis can be missed and how to
avoid it). Stay up to date on today's hot topics
in radiology, including radiation concerns when
using total body CT for trauma assessment; trauma
in the pregnant patient; imaging pediatric
craniocerebral trauma; and penetrating trauma to
the torso and chest. Access the full text online
at Expert Consult.
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  Pearls and Pitfalls in Emergency Radiology
Martin L. Gunn,2013-05-02 Rapid recognition of
life-threatening illnesses and injuries expedites
appropriate management and improves clinical
outcomes. False-positive interpretations in
radiology have been identified as a significant
cause of error, leading to unnecessary
investigation and treatment, increased healthcare
costs, and delays in appropriate management.
Moreover, it is important that radiologists do not
miss important subtle diagnoses that need urgent
intervention. Pearls and Pitfalls in Emergency
Radiology provides an outline of common imaging
artefacts, anatomic variants and critical
diagnoses that the radiologist must master in
order to guide appropriate care and avoid
malpractice lawsuits. One hundred selected cases –
illustrated with several hundred images from MRI,
MDCT, PET, ultrasound and radiographs – are
presented in a succinct and structured format,
highlighting key pearls and potential diagnostic
pitfalls. The text focuses on emergent
presentations of diseases in all body regions in
both adults and children.
  Fundamentals of Emergency Radiology
Wiest,2004-06-01
  Emergency Radiology Mayil S. Krishnam,John
Curtis,2010 A quick reference pocketbook on a huge
range of emergencies for all clinicians working in
emergency or acute care settings.
  Emergency Radiology David Schwartz,Earl
Reisdorff,1999-10-21 In the emergency department,
consistent and accurate interpretation of
radiographs is vital for the care of the acutely
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ill or injured patient. Written by emergency
physicians for emergency physicians, this new
title conveys the information required to
interpret routine radiographic studies with the
signposts for quick and accurate diagnosis. The
book organizes the crucial and most elemental
information, combining clear instructional figures
and tables with clinically relevant text. High
quality radiographs are accompanied by line
drawings which more clearly define the anatomy as
seen in the image.
  Emergency Radiology of the Chest and
Cardiovascular System Mariano Scaglione,Ulrich
Linsenmaier,Gerd Schueller,Ferco Berger,Stefan
Wirth,2016-10-25 This book provides an up-to-date,
systematic review of all facets of emergency
radiology in patients with chest trauma or pain
with the aim of equipping the reader with a
detailed knowledge of the various radiological
patterns, which is essential in order to make a
prompt diagnosis under circumstances when time is
of critical importance. To this end, the
indications, value, and results of the various
emergency imaging modalities, including sonography
and interventional radiology, are described and
illustrated in the full range of blunt chest
injuries and nontraumatic chest emergencies.
Technological aspects, protocols tailored to the
mechanism of injury, and post-processing
techniques are also extensively covered. Emergency
Radiology of the Chest and Cardiovascular System
will be of value to general and interventional
radiologists, radiology residents, radiology
technicians, and all physicians and surgeons who
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work in emergency care.
  Emergency Radiology Cases Hani H. Abujudeh,2014
In over 150 cases featuring 600, high-quality
images, Emergency Radiology Cases provides a
succinct review of problems encountered by
Radiologists when on call for the emergency room.
Cases are divided into Trauma, Non-Trauma, and
Pediatric sections, and categorized by parts of
the body including: Brain, Spine, Upper and Lower
Extremities, Chest, and Abdomen. Part of the Cases
in Radiology series, this book follows the easy-
to-use format of question and answer in which the
patient history is provided on the first page of
the case, and radiologic findings, differential
diagnosis, teaching points, next steps in
management, and suggestions for furthering reading
are revealed on the following page. This casebook
is an essential resource for Radiology Residents
and practicing Radiologists alike.
  Errors in Emergency and Trauma Radiology Michael
N. Patlas,Douglas S. Katz,Mariano
Scaglione,2019-03-13 This book describes and
illustrates the gamut of errors that may arise
during the performance and interpretation of
imaging of both nontraumatic and traumatic
emergencies, using a head-to-toe approach. The
coverage encompasses mistakes related to
suboptimal imaging protocols, failure to review a
portion of the examination, satisfaction of search
error, and misinterpretation of imaging findings.
The book opens with an overview of an evidence-
based approach to errors in imaging interpretation
in patients in the emergency setting. Subsequent
chapters describe errors in radiographic, US,
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multidetector CT, dual-energy CT, and MR imaging
of common as well as less common acute conditions,
including disorders in the pediatric population,
and the unique mistakes in the imaging evaluation
of pregnant patients. The book is written by a
group of leading North American and European
Emergency and Trauma Radiology experts. It will be
of value to emergency and general radiologists, to
emergency department physicians and related
personnel, to general and trauma surgeons, and to
trainees in all of these specialties.
  Clinical Emergency Radiology J. Christian
Fox,2017-03-16 A clinician's visual guide to
choosing image modality and interpreting plain
films, ultrasound, CT, and MRI scans for emergency
patients.
  Emergency Radiology COFFEE Case Book Bharti
Khurana,Jacob Mandell,Asha Sarma,Stephen
Ledbetter,2016-04-07 Emergency radiology requires
consistent, timely, and accurate imaging
interpretation with the rapid application of
clinical knowledge across many areas of radiology
practice that have traditionally been fragmented
by organ system or modality divisions. This text
unifies this body of knowledge into an educational
resource capturing the core competencies required
of an emergency radiologist. This book of 85 index
cases is organized by clinical presentations that
simulate real-life radiology practice in the
emergency department. Companion cases spanning the
differential diagnoses and spectrum of disease
provide hundreds more examples for a fast, focused
and effective education called COFFEE (Case-
Oriented Fast Focused Effective Education). This
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text can serve as a 'go to' resource for
radiologists, as well as any other physicians
working in the emergency department. It will be an
excellent companion for radiologists preparing for
initial board certification or re-certification by
the American Board of Radiology.
  Oxford Handbook of Emergencies in Clinical
Radiology Richard Graham,Ferdia Gallagher,2009
This essential handbook provides indispensable
guidance for all those seeking or reporting
investigations in radiology which arises in an
emergency setting. It summarises the major
problems faced on-call and provides advice on the
most suitable radiological tests to request as
well as suggesting an appropriate timescale for
imaging. From a radiologist's perspective, it
lists in concise format the protocol for each test
and outlines the expected findings. Emergency
radiology is a crucial component of emergency care
as a whole. It is rare for a patient to undergo
emergency surgery or treatment without prior
imaging. Radiology is the new gate-keeper in
clinical practice with an emergency CT scan of the
head being performed in most UK hospitals every
day. Radiology can confirm a diagnosis, sending a
patient down a pathway of established therapy;
confirm normality, leading to patient discharge;
detect an unsuspected abnormality, suggesting an
alternative action altogether; or be non-
contributory. This concise, portable handbook
supports emergency-setting radiology and helps the
reader in this vital field.
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Fuel your quest for knowledge with Learn from is
thought-provoking masterpiece, Emergency Radiology
Lite . This educational ebook, conveniently sized
in PDF ( PDF Size: *), is a gateway to personal
growth and intellectual stimulation. Immerse
yourself in the enriching content curated to cater
to every eager mind. Download now and embark on a
learning journey that promises to expand your
horizons. .
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